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Odalyes,
Re: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway Ledyard, Ct.
Plan has been revised to address your comments of 12/4/2024
1. No comment.
2. Perc tests are 30 feet apart, readings are correct.
3. System has been raised, see sanitary elevation data.
4. Pit will be dug as requested.
5. No comment.
6. Corrected pit numbers.
7. No comment.
8. I am sure the reference to 10' to 15' refers to vertical distance not horizontal. As is
the case in really
   all septic systems, the area around the system, probably up to 20 feet in most
cases will be stripped of
   vegetation, therefore setting a benchmark 10' to 15' horizontally from system is of
no value.
9. No comment.
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